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Téna koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste

Dear Parents/Caregivers

Polyfest Tongan Group Performance
Friday 10 March

On Friday 10 March our Tongan Group is performing at the Polyfest at 1:50pm.

Due to the number of students and staff involved, normal classes will end earlier than
normal at 12.15 pm. We will be shortening classes and breaks. The performance will be
streamed live in the Hall for those who wish to watch it. If you would like to watch the
performance online you can do so here

Students unable to go home at that time will be supervised in the Hall. However, there
will be no scheduled classes.

Nga mihi

Simon Craggs
Tumuaki/Principal
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